
From: Deborah Russell Broman <deborah@bromancellars.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2019 4:43 PM 
To: Morrison, David <David.Morrison@countyofnapa.org> 
Subject: Bremer 

Hi David, 
I don’t know if you received these photos at the bottom of this email from the McCrory’s on Crestmont, 
but they have been complaining to the Bremer’s attorney about their property. They sent me the letter 
for the Bremer hearing asking if I had received it and also gave me these photos at the same time. 

Kind Regards, 

Deborah 

Deborah Russell Broman 
Coldwell Banker Brokers of the Valley 
Broker Associate, CRS, GRI 
707-337-4976

CADRE# 01114917 

From: bmccrorie1@gmail.com 
Date: September 10, 2019 at 4:58:00 PM EDT 
To: dbgilbreth@gmail.com 
Subject: Bremer Hearing 

We also sent these photos to Mr. Gilbreth. 

We hope u will be able to address the issue of Crestmont Dr view overlooking the Bremer property on 
Deer Park Rd  

Thank u for your consideration of this matter. 

Hank and Bernice McCrorie 

1000 Crestmont Dr. Angwin. 94508 

Email. Bmccrorie1@gmail.com 
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Mr. Gilbreth,  
Please see attached photos of the Bremer construction storage yard as seen from the homes on 
Crestmont Dr. directly above their property (which will be discussed in the meeting). It is an “eye sore” 
to the beautiful valley view everywhere but in our area as this view is directly below all of us.  
We believe this trashy construction storage yard look needs to be addressed.  
We will be out of state at the time of this meeting and will be unable to personally comment on this 
We hope this photo will help u be aware that this property may be becoming more commercial than 
residential  
Thank you.  Hank and Bernice McCrorie.  1000 Crestmont Dr. Angwin, CA 94508.  Phone. 707 227-9784 
Email. Bmccrorie1@gmail.com 
Sent from my iPhone 
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